
 

 
 

 

 

           
          Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2020/31                                                                               June 04, 2020 

Discontinuation of NEXT terminal 

 
All market participants are hereby informed that the Exchange, as a part of infrastructure development and service 

improvement, will be shortly switching to MT5 platform on a full-fledged basis and therefore will be permanently 

discontinuing NEXT terminal. As a result, MT5 would be the only terminal available for trading at PMEX, which is 
a much better and enriched terminal recognized around the globe. In order to avoid any inconvenience, all brokers are 

strongly advised to ensure, at the earliest, that all of their clients enable their MT5 accounts and are aware of its 

functionalities. 

 
For guidance on resulting changes and additional benefits in the role of a broker, a separate notification along with 

demo facility would be issued shortly. 

 
For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 111-

11-PMEX (7639) or by email at support@pmex.com.pk. 

 

Best regards,  

 
 
Hasan Mahmood 

Head of Marketing, Business Development  

& Customer Support Services  
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